

John R. Kasich and Mary Taylor Governor and Lieutenant Governor of Ohio do hereby officially recognize the

60TH ANNUAL HUNGARIAN SCOUT FESTIVAL

On behalf of the State of Ohio, we welcome all those gathered for the 60th annual Hungarian Scout Festival. Over the last six decades, the Hungarian Scout Festival has grown to become Ohio's largest Hungarian festival. We hope this year's event is another enjoyable celebration of family, cultural, and community, and we extend our best wishes for a safe and memorable festival.

On this 6th day of September 2015;

John R. Kasich

Governor

Mary Taylor
Lieuts

Lieutenant Governor